Allen, Amber

From: Tyler Faust

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 4:40 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Regarding the 6801 Burnet Rd Demolition Permit Application -- Case Number PR-2022-005907 / GF
22-016715

Attachments: image1.jpeg; image0.jpeg

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Good afternoon,

I'm reaching out in response to a Notice of Public Hearing for a demolition permit at 6801 Burnet Rd. | notice that the
location in question, which the notice designates as potentially having historical significance, is already actively being
demolished before the 2/28 hearing (photos attached, taken this afternoon from the Marq on Burnet parking garage).

While | have no issue with repurposing that land and no intention of opposing anything, | am a bit concerned that this
developer would demolish everything *before* the permit hearing. I'm not sure if these hearings are simply pro forma
or not, but if a developer is cutting corners early on with permitting, it worries me about what they'll do when they
actually start building -- and if anyone were to wish to speak against demolition at the permit hearing, there's no longer
a building to speak about in the first place.

Thanks,

Tyler Faust

6701 Burnet Rd resident

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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